
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, April 19, 1966

DORMITORY MEN: President Butterfield will be talking to the men tomor­
row evening (Wednesday), April 20, at 9:30 p.m. in the 
dorm. Off-campus men are urged to attend also.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

BANQUET: Please secure your ticket in the bookstore. You must present 
your ASB card. Please remember the deadline-without penalty- 
is April 29.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

FROM THE REGISTRAR:

1. Students who are returning to school next year may pick up 
a copy of the new 1966-68 catalog in the administration 
building. One copy is reserved for each student.

2. A WORD OF CLARIFICATION: JC freshmen men were given their 
rank in class numbers recently. Those with numbers 1 through 
36 are in the upper 50/ in rank.

JC sophomore men may sign up for a report on their rank at the 
counter in the Administration, if they wish this information.


